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NOTICE RELATED TO INCEPTION OF B.ED. PROGRAMME 

(2015-2017) 

 

 

 The classes of B.Ed. Programme in the Academic session 

2015-17 will be commenced on 31st July 2015(Friday). All the 

students for the said course are hereby informed to attend 

on the mentioned date (31-07-2015) at 11 a.m. positively. 

 

 
Officer-In-Charge 

Govt. College of Education, Banipur 


